
PTA meeting – 23rd January 2024 

 

Updates from last meeting minutes: 

Christmas fayre was very well attended. It worked better having it spread out further 

across the school this time. We made a profit of around £400. Half of this was 

donated to school fund to help subsidise trips etc. The rest will be used to replace 

resources used in family events and activities throughout the year. 

 

Current affairs: 

A discussion was held around us becoming a Registered Charity. Ultimately, it was 

decided that it isn’t right for us at the time being. Whilst it would allow us to access 

some more funding streams, we aren’t anywhere near the threshold for what we are 

allowed to have annually using our current bank account and we are only a small group 

running a handful of activities across the school. We may revisit this again in the 

future. 

Easter fundraising activities. Year 6 are planning an Easter raffle to raise money for 

their end of year/leavers activities. Some of the fundraising activities for PTA that we 

discussed included a quiz, a colouring competition and an Easter bonnet parade. It was 

decided that we would run a quiz for years 4-6 and a colouring competition for Nursery 

to year 3. 50p to enter with a winner selected from each class. 

School Government are planning activities for Comic Relief in March. 

 

Date of next meeting: 10th April 2024 

 


